
TREASURY DEPARTMENT

WASHINGTON

December 4, 1934,

The Honorable,
Marriner S. Eecles,
Governor of the Federal Reserve Board*

V?ashington, D.C»

Dear Governor 3ccles:

Secretary Morgenthau has asked me to remind

you that there will be a meeting of the Inter-

departmental Committee of Lending Agencies in his

office at the Treasury Building, Monday, December

10th at 2:30 P.M.

He is especially desirous that you inform him

promptly if there are matters which you wish placed

upon the agenda for consideration at that meeting*
An early reply will be appreciated•

Very truly yoursf

C»B. Upham.
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